
Reading: 
 

The ‘Oxford Owl for Home’ website 

(Click here) has a free library of 

tablet friendly e-books. 
 

The Oxford Level is the same level as 

we use in school and for our home 

reading scheme. If you are not sure 

what level your child is on, check their 

home reading diary, or e-mail the 

school. 
 
 

Choose 2 new books to read this week. 

https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/books/free-ebooks/









